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Dear Holy Trinity Friends, God bless you and a very “Happy New Year” to you all.
Thank you all for your support and especially for your partnership in the Gospel!

Mawia (red shirt, on the right), a heroin addict for over 20 years, wrote and
performed a skit with his ARK brothers this Christmas that brought us all to
tears! Testifying to how very possible it is to be set free from drugs by Jesus, it
told his story of redemption, from witnessing the transformation Jesus brought
Thaia, our worship leader, and then coming to experience the truth himself here
in the ARK that... “if the Son sets you free, you will be free indeed.” (John 8:36)

It was powerful stuff and exposed the lie many here believe that “Once an
Addict, Always an Addict”. The ARKies themselves are breaking down the
strongholds of the enemy in the mighty name of Jesus! Praise God!

Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new creation, the old has gone,
the new has come! (2 Corinthians 5:17)

The ARK continues to outreach in CCPur’s market twice weekly, holding special
services at the ARK Café but this new year we plan to extend this to reach the
surrounding villages too, with former ARKies serving alongside as ministry team.

God bless you all, lots of love and many thanks again, Stephen & Diki Hawkins

Please pray for...

1. Our Revival & Discipleship Camp planned for March at the ARK Ext.

2. Our “Sponsor A Place At The ARK” initiative to offer more care.

3. The end of communal violence, protest & distrust and the lifting of
the “Economic Blockade” that is paralysing our State.

4. And India’s Demonetisation policy that has led to a severe shortage
of cash and added huge difficulty to everyone.
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Sunday 12 February 2017
Please pray for Hope for Life Katanga (Mark and Meg
Walters)

All the families that we work with in Uganda have returned from their villages
over Christmas to Katanga and have now started back at school, vocational
training and work for a new year afresh. Please pray for all these families,
specifically those that have graduated vocational training and who are this
new year, starting careers based on this training

Sunday 19 February 2017
Please pray for Zambia

Holy Trinity have a longstanding connection in Zambia. Funds have

been used to contribute towards local farming projects and other projects in
the community of Lunchu. Please pray for the continued progress in these
areas of work.

Sunday 26 February 2017
Please pray for Dorothy Mbui

Thank you for your prayer support and your valued financial help. God Bless
you and | wish you a Blessed and happy new year. Please pray for Kenya
and the current issues it faces as a country.

Dorothy



